
Key, Lori 

From: 
	

Allison Jelin 

Sent: 
	

Monday, May 17, 2021 4:04 PM 
To: 
	

ClerkoftheBoard 

Subject: 
	

I OPPOSE the DIGITAL VACCINATION PASSPORT 

TO: VENTURA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

I just became aware of the proposal to bring vaccine passports to Ventura County. I have been a resident of 

Ventura County for about 20 years and STRONGLY OPPOSE a digital vaccination passport. This violates my 

rights as written in the Constitution of the United States of America and would create a surveillance state. 

Please do more research and DO NOT PASS any legislation that participates in a digital vaccination passport for 

your residents. 

Currently, the Covid "vaccine" is not even a vaccine as it's considered experimental until the FDA formally 

approves it. It's possible that more and more side effects will be found after mass vaccination allows for a 

longer term of observation on a larger number of people. I personally know friends and family who have had 

adverse effects. 

Please don't jeopardize our freedom in the false guise of protection. 

Thank you in advance for taking a stand and OPPOSING DIGITAL VACCINATION PASSPORTS. 

Sincerely, 

Allison Jelin 
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